NOTICE OF CANCELLATION
THE AUGUST 4, 2020, REGULARLY SCHEDULED MEETING OF THE LASSEN COUNTY PLANNING COMMISSION HAS BEEN CANCELED.
THE NEXT REGULARLY SCHEDULED LASSEN COUNTY PLANNING COMMISSION WILL BE HELD ON SEPTEMBER 1, 2020, IN THE VETERANS MEMORIAL HALL, 1205 MAIN STREET, SUSANVILLE CA.

For questions, please contact the Lassen County Department of Planning and Building Services, (530) 251-8269.
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